
Welcome Committee: October 2022

Description

The welcome committee has been hard at work all summer! We are excited to begin formally
welcoming new homeowners in November. Each new homeowner will be greeted by one of our friendly
community ambassadors, and welcomed with a small plant, a Nana refrigerator magnet, and a North
Avondale booklet, which gives important contact information to help them settle in the neighborhood
and into Cincinnati, a brief history of the neighborhood, a description of some of the
architecturally significant properties in the neighborhood as well as an invitation to join the
neighborhood association. We are so excited to be able to begin this work!

Jolene Struebbe, Chair jmstruebbe@gmail.com
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